From: ppdavis

 Sent:
 23 July 2022 21:22

 To:
 Matthew Dempsey

 Cc:
 Planning Planning

Subject: OBJECTION TO 2021/6225/P MAPLE HOUSE COURTYARD

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

## Dear Sir

Please log my objection to the above. I feel that 3 'events' per month, finishing at 9:00 pm are too many and too late. 1 per month, finishing at 7:30pm may be acceptable. Young children whose bedtime is 7:30pm will no doubt be adversely affected by this. Apparently no music or amplification will be allowed, but noise levels will be very high all the same.

Kind regards,